
 

March 2019 
A Message from HOA President Clyde Bridge 
  
Looking forward to seeing you at our Garage Sale and Spring Street Party!  It’s also exciting to see 
the neighborhood rallying around the dues collection to allow for upgrades, enhancements, and 
general maintenance to keep our neighborhood looking good. 
 
In the spirit of our lagoon health, please ask your lawn care staff to not blow lawn clippings into the 
canal. We’ve received quite a few notices about this happening throughout the neighborhood.  We 
all have choices – think about selecting the lawn care specialist that also cares for our waterways! 
 
Lastly, be on the lookout for HOA paperwork in the upcoming months that will maintain our existing 
covenants. Feel free to contact me at any time with questions.  

 
Moorings Due Drive 

Many thanks to those of yu who promptly paid your voluntary HOA dues.  We have collected over 
$7,775 to date.  Bridgetown Ct. is still leading in contributions, with St. Georges coming in a close 
second.  We are just $100 away from setting a record, so if you haven’t contributed yet, please 
consider sending your check to:  PO Box 372163, Satellite Beach, FL 32937 to push us over the top.  
We have a list of projects we’d like to start on to enhance our community! 

Moorings Spring Party 

Jeannine Hall and Maggie Swiderski are planning for our next Moorings Street Party.  It’s tentatively 
set for Sunday, April 14th.  We’ll have more details as the date gets closer. 

Moorings Finances 

Our Moorings Treasurer, Brenda Merchberger, reports our checking account now hold $15,811. 

Next Moorings HOA Board Meeting 

Join us on Monday, March 18th at 7:30PM for the next Moorings HOA board meeting.  It will be held 
at the home of Jeannine Hall (424 Bridgetown Ct).  All are welcome! 

 
 
 

 

If you would prefer to have the Moorings Newsletter emailed to you each month, 
please let us know by sending an email to MooringsHOA@gmail.com.   

 


